
                         Ladybridge Primary School - Governor’s Impact Statement – Spring Term 2024. 

The purpose of the Governor Impact statement is to show all stakeholders of Ladybridge Primary school the activities the Governing 

Board has undertaken and the impact of these activities over each term.   

                             Governor activities                                                                                              Impact of activity 

 
Governors looked at the future school numbers and its 
implications next September 2024 
 

 

Governors discussed what changes need to be done for the low 

birth rate affecting all Bolton schools 

 
Governors agreed formal visits for the spring term 
 

 
Governors have a clear objective to what is to be looked at and 
that it matches the current priorities 

 
Governors approved the boiler replacement programme 
 

 
This helps the school Governors to timetable this work in 2024 

 
The Governors clarified the spring school term priorities 
 

 
This helps to make clear to Governors what we are looking to 
improve this term 
 

 

                           


